Merit Meeting

Friday, April 24, 2009

9 am

Culinary Arts Dining Room

Members present:  C. Kefauver and L. Ingram (Co-Chairpersons), D. Ferrell, D. Folger, A. Vavra, M. Koon, S. Woodburn, P. Carmichael (non-voting), V. Riley (non-voting)

The meeting was convened at 9:00 am in the culinary arts dining room.
The committee reconvened this semester in order to discuss the possiblility of no merit funds being available for this year.
In the event of no funds being available, meritorious submissions may be carried over to subsequent years as provided for in the current merit procedure.

Discussion ensued between committee members as to what the best proposal for future funding would be.  After deliberation the following proposal was developed to submit to Dr. Olshinsky:

The Merit Committee is recommending a 60%/40% split of funds; 60% or $8,000 of the budgeted $12,000 would go towards funding the already approved points and 40% would be used for points earned in 2009-10 (new merit packets submitted in March 2010).

Respectfully Submitted,

Lisa Ingram

Merit Committee Co-Chairperson
